
Year 5 

The Year 5 children have been very busy this week. As part of 
Black History Month, children took part in an African Dance 
workshop. The children really enjoyed learning and taking 
part in the workshop. Make sure you ask them to show you 
their new moves! Children have also started to learn a song 
which they will perform during a special Black History Month 
assembly.  

Quick reminder, we need parents to support the class 
teachers taking the children to swimming. We appreciate 
that there isn’t a lot of time available for parents but if you 
can spare an afternoon on a Wednesday or Thursday, we 
would really appreciate it.  

 


